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● Balance all district populations to near zero deviation
● Ensure districts are drawn with compactness and contiguity
● Geographic Landmarks as district edges
● Keep communities together as much as possible
● Consider cross-community interaction
● Consider areas in which a community commutes and works.
● Never consider political parties or candidates as a factor.
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● Each district adjusts for the current population totals, providing equal representation
● Communities are kept together
● Tulare and Porterville are kept together
● The mountain range is two districts, properly accounts for the geographically prohibitive 

nature between the two being considered one.
● One mountain district requires Tulare and Porterville to be split.
● District edges are easily distinguishable.
● 3 districts are latino CVAP majority. Close to being 4 districts. Current county CVAP 

total is just over 51%
















